
Relationships Education, 
Relationships and Sex Education 

(RSE) and Health Education at 
Priors Hall – a learning community.

Year 3 Information



How do we structure our RSE lessons?

Our RSE content is taught through our PSHE lessons. We follow 
the Kapow scheme of work so our lessons are sequenced and 
progressive between the years.

The RSE content is distributed between 3 of our PSHE units:

Family and 
relationships

Health and 
wellbeing

Safety and the 
changing body



How do we structure our RSE lessons?

We also deliver a myHappymind lesson each week. This is a 
mental health and wellbeing programme which also covers the 
majority of the RSE statutory guidelines. Opportunities are
therefore provided to revisit concepts to help reinforce the
learning.



Which RSE statutory requirements are
we meeting in Year 3?



Which RSE statutory requirements are
we meeting in Year 3?



Which RSE statutory requirements are
we meeting in Year 3?



How is RSE covered in our units?



Top Tips: How to help at home



Frequently Asked Questions

Who can my child talk to if they are worried about anything they have 
learnt?

Every child at Priors Hall has completed a ‘Supportive 5’ where they 
have identified 5 trusted adults within the school. Children can talk to 
any of these adults.

Can children be withdrawn from RSE?

RSHE content is statutory and there is no right to withdraw for parents. 
The only aspects parents have the right to withdraw children from is 
sex education. There are two lessons to which this applies: both 
lessons are taught in year 6 and they cover the science of conception, 
pregnancy and birth. 



Who can I talk to about RSE at Priors Hall?

Please contact the class teacher on Class Dojo or contact the 
Personal Development lead, Mrs Barratt, on 

katiebarratt@priorshallalc.com


